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Summary:
Secretary to the President passes on that the President and Mrs. Rhee wanted to invite

General Maxwell D. Taylor to dinner or luncheon at Kyung Mu Dai before he leaves
Korea.
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May 30, 1955

Dear Major Ham:

The President and Mrs. Rhee would
like to invite Ceneral Maxwsll D.Taylor to
be their guest of honor at dinner or luncheon
before he leaves the Far East, Yould you
kindly coneult his staff and le%t us know if
it would be convenient for Gemeral Tayloer to
accept an invitation to luncheon or dlm
at Kyung Mu Dai,

Sincerely yours,

Jecretary to the Presidemt

Aide to the Deputy Commanding General
Eighth Unjited States Arwmy
Yong San




